
 
The City of Cottage Grove is recruiting for a 

Maintenance Worker III  

Public Works & Development Department 
Application Deadline is November 16, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Cottage Grove is now accepting applications for a Maintenance Worker III position within the Public Works 

and Development department. The City is looking for an individual with extensive experience in building maintenance, 

remodeling, and complete construction of buildings.  Must have experience with pouring concrete, framing, working 

with sheet rock, painting, remodeling, historical buildings, removing lead based paint, and all areas of construction. 

Must be able to read and interpret construction documents. The position is funded for 8 months and possibly longer 

depending on future facility projects. Cottage Grove is a small town with breath taking scenery, year-round events, rich 

history, and a gateway to outdoor recreation. It is located in the southern end of the Willamette Valley along I-5 and 

has a population of 10,140 residents.  

Pay range: $3,806-$5,254 per month 

Full job description and application materials are available online at: www.cottagegrove.org/jobs 
 
Job posting opens November 10, 2020 and closes on November 16, 2020 at 5:00 pm. 

Questions, Contact:      Submit Application to:               
Faye Stewart       City of Cottage Grove, Human Resources  
Public Works & Development Director     Maintenance Worker III Recruitment  
Phone: 541-942-3349, ext. 120     400 E Main Street 
        Cottage Grove, OR 97424  

 
THE CITY OF COTTAGE GROVE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 


